
 

 

 

 
 

 While we had no luck for Thursday night Pizza during June, we have gone back to Wednesdays for 

the Pizza Party. The first of which will be this Wednesday (7/24) at 5 PM. 

As always, this is dependent on the weather. As usual, Cost is $5 and if you plan to attend, please 

make sure that your name is on the sign-up sheet near the Tennis court. 

If it is more convenient for you, simply reply back to me with names of all who will be attending 

with you (and I'll make sure you are included in the count). 

[Please do NOT reply ALL] 
 


